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VG Screening Results & Data as of August 7
This week brings a downward trend in positive results. A reminder to continue wearing your mask and
social distancing. This University of Washington COVID-19 model shows grim results if we don’t stay the
course.

Below are screening results for Virginia Garcia

Below is a comparison of screening results for the US, Oregon and each county

Virginia Garcia Screening Criteria

https://covid19.healthdata.org/united-states-of-america


National Health Center Week
Monday, August 10 marks the start of National Health
Center Week. The week is an annual celebration
with the goal of raising awareness about the
mission and accomplishments of America’s health
centers over the past five decades.

This year we are honored to have Congresswoman
Suzanne Bonamici kick off the week with a video
highlighting the amazing work being done by Virginia
Garcia and all communicability health centers in
Oregon. Be sure and check our social media
throughout the week as we post proclamations from
each of the mayors in our communities.

Monday, Aug. 10: Cornelius – We will be highlighting the Cornelius Wellness Center, Cornelius Dental
Clinic and the Forest Grove School-based Health Center on social media including a proclamation from
the mayor of Cornelius.

Tuesday, Aug. 11: Hillsboro – We will be highlighting the Hillsboro Clinic, Women’s Clinic, Dental Clinic
and School-based Health Center on social media including a proclamation from the mayor of Hillsboro.

Wednesday, Aug. 12: Beaverton – We will be highlighting the Beaverton Wellness Center, both dental
clinics and the Tigard and Beaverton School-based Health Centers on social media including a
proclamation from the mayor of Beaverton.

Thursday, Aug. 13: Newberg – We will be highlighting the Newberg Clinic and dental clinic on social
media including a proclamation from the mayor of Newberg.

Friday, Aug. 14: McMinnville – We will be highlighting the McMinnville Clinic, dental clinic and Willamina
School-based Health Center on social media including a proclamation from the mayor of McMinnville.

Please take the opportunity to acknowledge the community health center do in your community.

Outreach Updates
This Tuesday, August 11 we will be partnering
with the Housing Authority of Yamhill County and
Worksource Yamhill for another free COVID
screening event.

The event will be held at Yamhill County
Department of Human Services from 1 pm - 5
pm and is open to the public.

The information flier can be found here.

https://youtu.be/5c4dT1GIkGI
https://virginiagarcia.org/screening-events/

